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Donor Update











Subject: A Special Update 

James,

I’m not sending this email to everyone in our church.

Just to a select few who regularly give to our church…those who support our mission financially.

Because you’re financially invested in our mission, I wanted to share info with you that I might not normally share with our entire congregation. I hope this extra level of authenticity and information is received as I’m intending…like a dad just sharing info with the immediate family.

You’ve seen how we’ve shifted ministry over the last few weeks, focusing on livestreaming instead of gathering and doing online groups instead of meeting in homes. But I wanted to share a little more of what’s going on behind the scenes, particularly in regard to finances. 

What we’re doing to act responsibly

As soon as it was clear that things were going to be different for more than a few weeks, we kicked a financial plan into gear. Some of the adjustments we’ve made are…

1.  We applied for the Paycheck Protection benefit from the CARES act through Bank of America. As you may know, this forgivable loan can be used to help cover payroll expenses for 8 weeks. The finance team helped prepare the paperwork.


2. We contacted our mortgage company to ask for three months of deferred payments. If they approve, our plan is to save that money and add to our emergency fund. If we end up not needing to tap into these additional saved resources, we’ll make the extra payments and “catch back up.”  


3. Our Finance Team Leader, James Smith, is staying on top of the latest news, trends, and best practices. For example, he attended an online worship about budget adjustments and brought several recommendations to our leaders.

Adjusting some of our spending is one of the things we’re doing to just be extra-prepared for the months ahead.  I know a lot of people in our church have experienced job changes, and while giving is holding steady, we’re not sure what to expect even when things return to “normal.”

How we’re staying on mission

Even though we’re looking at all of our regular expenses and tightening up (much like many Americans), we’re continuing to minister and serve our community.  


Ministry might be changing, but it’s not stopping. I wanted to point out a few things.

1. We have not cut any local outreach expenses. While we can tighten up in some areas, we feel it’s important to support our local outreach projects during this time. In fact, it’s more important than ever.


2. We are continuing to fully fund all of our overseas missionaries.  


3. We have set up a page on our website where people in our community can share needs and where our church can meet them. Our benevolence team is handling these requests in accordance with our policies. We’re NOT going to stop helping people in our community.

If you find this type of update helpful, I’ll plan to send something similar once a month. I just want you to know what’s going on, what changes we are making, and what’s staying the same.

Of course, if you have any questions, feel free to reach out to me directly. 

Pastor Jimmy

